Christian Brothers H igh School
LA SALLE CLUB | s sacranmento sLyp.

SACRAMENTO, CA. 95820
September 12, 1972

Dear Falcon Pareni:

The La Salle Club of Christian Brothers High School Is a support group for th e
school. |Its only function is to assist the development and support of the
physical education and athletic programs of the school.

For this purpose, the La Salle Club depends upon an active membership in the
conducting of its various activities during the academic year.

In past years, the La Salle Club has contributed monies for the coaches'
salaries, has developed the athletic fields ($64,000) and generally subsidizad
the physical education and athletic programs. This year, the Club has as its
projects: 1) construction of a "modesty wall"™ outside the south locker room,
2) installation of ventilation fans In the two locker rooms, 3) clearing the
field area around the track, 4) repairing the baseball bleachers, and 5)
installation of physical fitness apparatus for PE classes.

This Friday, the La Salle Club is holding its first activity: the Father-Son
Barbeque. This Is a very social, informal gathering of all fathers and their
sons, For those paying for La Salle Club membership ($5), the meal is free for
father and son; for those not taking out membership, the cost is $i per person.
The evening begins at 6:30 p.m. with no-host social hour; the barbeque dinner
is to be served at 8:00 p.m. Last year, this affair hosted over 300 people.
ALl CBS father-son combinations are invited and urged to be in attendance.

This year, the La Salle C!ub has re-organized itseif in the following fashion:
Ist Monday of each month - Executive Board meeting, 8 p.m., in the cafeteria
interested fathers welcome; 3rd Monday of each month - OPEN MEETING, 8 p.m.,
in the cafeteria -~ ALL WELCOME for a short meeting, movies of games, comments
from coaches or taiks by guesT speakers and refreshments.

We hope to see all CBS fathers and sons at the La Salie Club B-B=Q this Friday,
the night after the El Camino football game. For those who can't make that
occasion, the CPEN MEETING w!ll be Monday, September 18, with movies from that
same El Camino game available aiong with commentary by the coaches.

See you this Friday.
Fraternally,

Bl S ek Fo

Brother S. Martin;, FSC
Principal



